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 21 January 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
RE Whole-school Home Learning 
 
Next week is Other Faith Week, for which this year’s focus is Hinduism. To prepare the children for their learning 
next week, they are asked to research one or more aspects of the Hindu religion. Here are some suggestions and 
ideas for areas that you may choose to focus on: 
 

 What do Hindus believe? 

 Who do Hindus worship? 

 Where do Hindus worship? 

 What is involved in Hindu worship? 

 What are the main Hindu festivals and practices? 
 
Please complete your home learning by hand (not on a computer) and bring it in by Friday 28th January. You can 
present the learning in any way you wish, eg. poster, factfile, booklet, pictures, writing. 
 
We look forward to seeing your research. 
 

Many thanks,  

Emma Donatantonio 

RE Coordinator 

 


